
Hello Year 4!  

We are missing you all a lot at school and miss our daily routines in the classroom. It is strange not 

having you all here and everywhere seems very quiet! We hope that you are well and continuing to 

demonstrate the 4Rs for your family at home. We understand that things will be very strange for you 

right now and it must be hard not seeing your friends all of the time and other family members such 

as your Grandparents. Do remember, though, that it is important to follow the rules during the 

lockdown and by staying at home, you are helping to not spread the virus. It is important that whilst 

you are at home that you continue with the work that we have sent you. This will help you to build 

on the fantastic learning you have completed already in year four and help to add structure to your 

day. You are all fantastic children who we are proud to call members of Wendover CE Junior School 

and we know that you will be trying your best at this difficult time.  

There are many things that you can do to help with working at home. Creating a daily timetable is a 

great idea. You could write in down and stick it up somewhere- like we do in school. Remember to 

add some physical activity to your day. This will really help to energise you and make you feel great. 

You could try Joe Wicks’ PE lesson on YouTube or go for a family walk/run. We hope that you have 

enjoyed finding out about the Vikings and about Roald Dahl so far this week. We cannot wait to see 

your projects and read your Beowulf stories from last week when you come back to school. Keep 

things like this safe- maybe create a folder of your work. You should be proud of all of the work you 

are completing at home. After Easter, we are hoping to introduce a way for you to share your home 

learning with your teachers, so make sure that you keep any PowerPoints or word documents safe, 

as we would love to see them.  

Keep working your way through the work we have sent home this week. We have included lots of 

useful maths that we have learnt about before. We are sure that your parents will be amazed with 

the maths that you can complete! Do not forget to continue with Times Table Rockstars too. We can 

see what you have been doing on TTRockstars and the challenges you have been completing. Lots of 

you are really improving your times tables. We are so impressed! Well done and keep it up. We have 

set up a battle between all of the year four classes. Who will the winner be? Make sure that you are 

getting involved so that you can help your class to victory. Email the office if you have forgotten your 

username or password.  

We really hope that all of the children in year 4 have a fantastic week and we cannot wait to see the 

work you have been completing. You are all amazing, resilient children and are doing brilliantly 

during this difficult time. We are really looking forward to seeing you all when we return to school 

and see your smiling faces.  In the meantime, make sure that you stay safe and, most importantly, 

make sure that you are being well behaved for your parents!  

From 

Mrs Stanley, Mrs Bennett and Mrs Miles 


